
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services 

 
Date: January 6, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: Recommendation for Environmental Consultant – Phase III Middle and High School 

Projects 
 

We would like to discuss the recommendation for Environmental Consultant for the 
2013 bond Phase III - Middle and High Schools at the Building and Site Committee 
meeting on Monday, January 11, 2016.   
 
The recommendation is for Arch Environmental to be appointed as the 
Environmental Consultant for these Phase III projects. 
 
Plante Moran Cresa will attend the meeting to present the recommendation details 
and be available for questions.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
LA/kp 

 
c: Board of Education 
 
 

 
 

 


